
Page  1 / 2

Johan Zetters tröm
Partne r, Lawye r

Björn Rustare
Partne r, Lawye r

Nina Wedsted
Partne r, He ad of Employme nt,
De nmark

Riikka Autio
Partne r, He ad of Employme nt,
Finland

Per Benonisen
Partne r, He ad of Employme nt,
Norway

Rajvinder Singh Bains
Partne r, Norway

Merry Christmas from the Employment Law Team at DLA
Piper Sweden!
Our Nordic Employment Law Bulletin is  on a break during the fes tive period. However, we have a little bonus
news item from Sweden for you.

As  of 1 January 2025, all employers  are required to report employee absences  that qualify for parental benefit
or temporary parental benefit when submitting the monthly PAYE tax return to the Swedish Tax Agency. T he
Swedish Tax Agency will forward the information to the Swedish Social Insurance Agency, which will then check
the information against the Agency's  payments  of parental benefit. T his  reporting requirement aims  to enhance
the Swedish Social Insurance Agency's  ability to monitor benefit payments  effectively (with a view to countering
insurance benefit fraud).

Sending our best wishes f or the holidays. Happy holidays!
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